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GOLDEN FELLOWSHIP CLUB MONTHLY OUTING  
 

Smoky Mountain Center for The Performing Arts  
Musical  -  “I Know Him—Jesus’ Last Days”  
& Dinner @ Fatz Restaurant, Franklin, NC 

Friday, April 8, 2022 
Leave from Church at 3:00 p.m.  



Media/Other CSBC Ministries 

 
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER  UPDATES 
 Please remember that any items that 
need to be included in the newsletter        
publication should be in the office (in 

print) either by e-mail, fax or drop off a 
note to us two weeks prior to printing the 

newsletter each month. Thank you for 
keeping this in mind when planning your 

events. 

- Rev. Tim Moon, Minister of Music/Worship 

FOOD PANTRY INFORMATION 
MONDAY & TUESDAY 
10:00 a.m.—1:00 p.m. 

 
FOOD PANTRY MONTHLY TOTALS 

Month of February 2022 
  Total number of households  
      served:                            76 
  Total number of people in the  
     families served:                139 
  Total number of seniors (65+)  
     served at your pantry:          35 
  Total number of adults 19—64  
     served at your pantry:          76   
  Total number of children (under 19)     
     served at your pantry:          28    
      

 
 
 

FOOD PANTRY MONTHLY TOTALS 
Month of March 2022 

  Total number of households  
      served:                            72 
  Total number of people in the  
     families served:                147 
  Total number of seniors (65+)  
     served at your pantry:          36 
  Total number of adults 19—64  
     served at your pantry:          72   
  Total number of children (under 19)     
     served at your pantry:          39   

1.  Sunday, April 3, 2022  -  
     Media:   Tracy Tichenor 
      Sound:   Jeremy Tichenor  
  
2.  Sunday, April 10, 2022  - 
      Media:    Brandon Pearson 
      Sound:   Joe Rukat 
 
3.  Sunday, April 17, 2022  - 
   Media:   Tracy Tichenor 
       Sound:   Jeremy Tichenor  
 
4.  Sunday, April 24, 2022  - 
      Media:    Christi Mason 
      Sound:   Michael Oakley, Sr. 
 
5.  Sunday, May 1, 2022  - 
      Media:    Jon Haney 
      Sound:   Jeremy Tichenor 

CLOTHES ARE AVAILABLE FOR  
FAMILIES IN NEED 

AT 301 SOUTH LAUREL STREET,  
WALHALLA, SC  29691 

 
    MASKS WILL BE REQUIRED 

 
Attn:  Mrs. Tracy Tichenor,  

 Tel: 710-9626 
 E-Mail:  jttich96@gmail.com 

 
  OPEN ON MONDAY AND TUESDAY 

10:00 AM UNTIL 1:00 PM  
 

    TOTAL CLIENTS SERVED IN   
FEBRUARY 2022   

 
Total Clients  - 68 

    Total Number of Family Members   -  216 
     Number Under Age 18  -  84 
      Number Over Age 60   -  38 

 
 TOTAL CLIENTS SERVED IN   

MARCH 2022   
 

Total Clients  - 61 
    Total Number of Family Members   -  194 

     Number Under Age 18  -  73 
      Number Over Age 60   -  26 

“SONFLOWER CLOTHES  
CLOSET NEWS 

MEDIA & SOUND SCHEDULE 



 

THANK YOU NOTES 

Dear Church Family, 
 
    Thank you for all the prayers, contacts and support during my two knee surgeries in July 
2021 and January 2022.  I am recovering, thanks to my family, the blessings of a Church family 
and the Lord who heals. 
 

Julian & Janet Davis II 
 

*************** 
 
Dear College Street Baptist Church Family, 
 
    Thank you for your donation to Crescent Hospice in memory of our mother, Patricia 
Owens.  We are deeply grateful for your prayers and sympathy during this time. 
 

Sandy Gravley & Family 
 

*************** 
 

Dear Friends of College Street Baptist Church, 
 
    “The family of Horace H. Holden acknowledges with grateful appreciation your kind 
expression of sympathy.” 
    Thank you for the delicious meal following Horace’s service.  It was a great comfort 
to us at a time of great loss. We have many dear friends at CSBC that have stood by us 
through the years.   
    You are truly special to us and we treasure you all. 
 

Love, 
 

Steve & Anita Stancil 
 

*************** 
 

Dear College Street Baptist Church, 
 
     Thank you so much for your many acts of kindness and sympathy to our family.  We are 
so   grateful for our Church family and the love shown to us through your cards, phone calls and 
memorials made in Myra’s memory.   
     We appreciate your thoughtfulness during this special time in our lives. 
 

God Bless Each Of You, 
 
 

Myra Williams Family 
 



 Children’s Ministries 
- Lauren Beddingfield, Director of Children’s Ministries 

Hello CSBC! 
 
I am so excited about all the great things that have been happening at College 
Street this year! Want to get involved? Here’s how you can help: 
 
Ugly Tie Fundraiser: Beginning on March 27, we will be displaying ties that our     
children have created. Many of our deacons have agreed to wear a tie based on the 
amount of money raised on their behalf. We have lots of ties! If you’d be willing to 
wear a tie, please contact me! Our children are so excited about this fundraiser! We 
hope it will be successful in our efforts to go to KidSalt this summer as well as help 
fund some of our summer activities! 
 
Easter Fellowship: On April 10th, we are having an Easter Fellowship after our   
morning service. We hope to have many activities at this event including an Easter 
egg hunt and a cake walk. If you would like to help stuff eggs with candy, let me 
know! If you would like to make a cake to donate for the cake walk, please bring it 
by the church office the week of April 4th. 
 
Vacation Bible School is coming up soon! Mark your calendars for “Spark Studios” 
June 12-16! Thanks to all of you that have committed to be involved so far! We still 
need help in some of our classes and our rotations! Here is where we need help as of 
March 21: 
 
 
_____ Team Leader in 4-year old class 
_____ Assistant in 4-year old class 
_____ Team Leader in 1st and 2nd grade class 
_____ Assistant in 1st and 2nd grade class 
_____ Assistant in 3rd and 4th grade class 
_____ Assistant in 5th and 6th grade class 
_____ Crafts Team (Team Leader and Assistants) 
_____ Recreation Team  
_____ Music Team (Team Leader and Assistants) 
 
 
Vacation Bible School can’t happen without each of you! Don’t forget if you’re          
involved in VBS, that April 24th at 3:30 PM is our Volunteer Team Meeting.  
 
So thankful what is happening at College Street! It is a blessing to be here and serve! 
 
 
 
~Lauren 
 


